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Annual health care job fair offers 
can’t miss opportunity to connect with employers 

 
            Seeking a job in health care? If so, make sure to attend Gateway 

Technical College’s Annual Health Care Job Fair, 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Oct. 24, an 

event that offers many opportunities for applicants to connect with area 

employers seeking workers. 

The job fair is to be held at the Madrigrano Auditorium, located in the 

Conference Center of Gateway Technical College’s Kenosha Campus, 3520-30th 

Ave. 

Several Southeastern Wisconsin major health care providers and local 

health agencies will be at the event, as well as four-year colleges seeking 

Gateway graduates and others wishing to continue their education and earn a 

bachelor’s degree. The public is invited to attend. 

The fair represents a way for those looking to land a job in the health care 

field to get solid leads and career guidance by talking directly to those who hire 

for their individual companies.  

            Job-seekers should make sure to bring cover letters and resumés –

applications will be accepted on-site by health care employers. The event is free. 



For more information on the event or to register for an employer’s booth, 

contact Sheri Eisch at (262) 564-2720, eischs@gtc.edu. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 
economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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